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Galloway Township, NJ- The Sara and Sam Schoffer Holocaust Resource Center at The 
Richard Stockton College of New Jersey announces the 31st Annual Holocaust Awareness 
Program with a workshop on “Commemorating the 75th Anniversary of the Kindertransport.” The 
free workshop, co-sponsored by Atlantic Cape Community College, is open to educators grades 
5-12. It will be held on Thursday, May 1 from 4 – 6 p.m. in the Sara and Sam Schoffer 
Holocaust Resource Center, located on the second floor of Stockton’s Richard E. Bjork Library.  

“Commemorating the 75th Anniversary of the Kindertransport” will focus on the rescue of 10,000 
children from Germany, Austria, and Czechoslovakia to Great Britain from 1938 – 1940. 
Resource materials will be distributed that can be used to supplement Holocaust and Genocide 
Education for grades 5-12.  

Ruth Kessler’s memoir, “The Blue Vase: A Memoir of a Vienna Kindertransport Child,” will also 
be provided. Kessler, a Holocaust survivor who now lives in Ventnor, NJ, will share her life story 
with the workshop participants and will sign her memoir for each educator.  

Two (2) Professional Development Hours will be offered through the Sara and Sam Schoffer 
Holocaust Resource Center.  

For more information, call 609-652-4699. 
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